Making
abortion
numbers
a major
election




There is enormous potential to
grow the pro-life vote. If activated,

it will result in growing the number of
pro-life candidates elected who'll work to
reduce the abortion rate and help create
a more welcoming environment for
women in unplanned pregnancies and
their unborn babies.

A massive turnout at the March
for Life on May 6th will send a very
strong message to voters about
the importance of voting pro-life
on Election Day.

In recent months, the awful truth about
Ireland’s new abortion law has been laid
bare like never before. A staggering
€46 million of taxpayers’ money
has been spent on abortion provision
since the law changed in 2019.

Tragically, all the indications suggest the
soon to be published abortion figures for
2023 will exceed 10,000.*

The pro-life movement has remained
active and focussed in recent years but
it's time to bring things to a whole
different level. Together, that's how
we'll deliver the change that's needed!

Please make an extra special effort to
attend this year's march which is timed
perfectly to coincide with the upcoming
elections.

*This massive rise contrasts with 2,879 Irish abortions
in 2018, the year prior to the new law taking effect.
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FAMILY FRIENDLY EVENT! Kidzone, face-painting, ice-cream var
For more information about March For Life 2024 visit www.marchforlife.i




